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Dear couples who are aiming for CheonBo, 

 

We wanted to check in on the current situation of couples who are working 

towards becoming CheonBo and to do so, we have conducted a survey. If you 

haven't submitted your survey sheet yet, you may do so during the next Sunday 

Service. 

 

For those who haven't had the chance to take the survey yet, it will be available 

at the next Sunday Service. However, if you are unable to attend, please print 

out the attached survey sheet, complete it, and send it to me via email. 

 

The lottery draws will be held on Sunday, February 26th during the Sunday 

Service. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ed and Haru Nakai 

edwarnakai@ gmail,com 

 

Download survey form here: bit,ly/3EpHf2Z 
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Survey to know the current situation.

1. Husband full name and Wife full name.

Husband:

Wife:

Email:

Tel:

2. How likely is it that your couple will participate in the 2023 Cheon Bo Won Induction
Ceremony?

Least likely   1     2     3     4     5    Most likely.

3. What is your present status? Horizontal (             ), Vertical (             ) out of 430.

4. Your goal: when do you want to accomplish? 　 Horizontal (            ), Vertical (             ).

5. Can you (husband and wife) go out together or yourself?  Yourself or Together.

6. Are you a Blessing Officiator? Yes  or  No.

7. Did you renew the Blessing Officiator? Yes  or  No.

8. Which area have you practiced the blessing?  Park,  Parking lot,  Mall,  Events,  Coin

Laundry,  Door to door,  etc (                      ).

9. Do you have a partner to go out together? Yes   or   No.  Or You need one     Yes.

10. Do you have a car for HTM and drive it? Yes  or   No.

https://tribenet.co

Ed and Haru

edwardnakai@gmail.com


